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Mr. James P, 0'Reilly, Director

office of Inspection and Enforcement .
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

OFFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN 79-11 - RII:JPO 50-259,
-260, =296 - BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2, AND 3

This is in response to your May 22, 1979, letter which transmitted
1E Bulletin 79-11. There are no Westinghouse type DB-50 or DB-75 circuit
breakers in service or in storage at Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. unﬁ?&:ﬁr

Nuclear Regulation and Safety

-

9036
NG COPY

‘/\ i b
An Equal Opportunity Employer

-~ 79081 4093}/



